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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the United Nations Office and other 

International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the UN Office of the High 

Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to the Special Rapporteur's March 9, 

2023 call for input on the Independence of Judges and Lawyers has the honour to transmit 

hereby the attached information.  

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the United Nations Office and other 

International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the the UN 

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest 

consideration.  
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Geneva, May 29, 2023 
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